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File #:  Version: 119-300BPU Name: Request for Additional Contingency - Replacement
of Water Services from Tubbs Fire

Status:Type: BPU- Report Agenda Ready

File created: In control:1/8/2019 Board of Public Utilities

On agenda: Final action:1/17/2019

Title: REPORT - REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL CONTRACT CONTINGENCY - REPLACEMENT OF
WATER SERVICES AFFECTED BY THE TUBBS FIRE

BACKGROUND: On May 17, 2018, the Board of Public Utilities approved a construction contract with
Northern Pacific Corporation in the amount of $604,490.00 for the replacement of contaminated water
services outside the water quality advisory area. There were approximately 115 services identified for
replacement when the contract was awarded. The Department of Transportation and Public Works
and the Water Department anticipated that additional services may be added during construction.
Therefore, the contract included provisions to allow additional services to be installed on a Force
Account basis. During the course of construction, an additional 39 water service lines were added to
the contract for a total of 154 water services.

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended by the Transportation and Public Works Department and
the Water Department that the Board of Public Utilities, by motion, approve additional contingency for
replacing an additional 39 water service lines that were added to the contract after contract award.
The cost for the additional contingency is $70,000.00.
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